NOTICE

The November 07", Board of Trustees meeting

has been cancelled. The next meeting is
scheduled for:-

Tuesday, November 13*, 2018 at 6:00 P.M.

I hereby certify that this notice was posted on the City website,
its respective Facebook page and the Municipal Building, 820
Highway 478, Anthony, NM on November 2™, 2018.

Esther Motongo, City Clerk




